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Chatfield Girls Lacrosse
President’s Report
Randy Stafford, President
May 15, 2015
Progress made since last board meeting (April 21st, 2015):
· Ran a successful senior night April 30th thanks to Lauri Prashaw, Recognition Committee.  Big turnout for that game – also had Coyote Lacrosse night there, and some alumni.
· Heather Stukey collected money and greeting card signatures for baby gift for Adam.

· Chatfield Girls Lacrosse donated $200 to Chatfield After Prom.

· Jerrod and Brenda got banquet invitations out via Evite.

· Posted updated KSNR balances thanks to Jerrod.

· Rented FSA three more times for inclement weather practice.  Exceeded budget in that category this FY by $500 due to February snow and May rain.  Still need to pay Foothills.
· Distributed Boathouse jackets and other apparel.  Final apparel distribution at banquet.
· Nearly completed statistical records project; only 2008 & 2007 data remains to be input.  Beth Sale refuses to give me stat sheet from Air Academy semi-final game last year.
· Ran uniform check-in.  Missy doubts many uniforms were washed; proposes deposit system for next year (players deposit check at uniform distribution; if uniform is not returned clean, booster club keeps check to pay for cleaning).

· Got senior gifts (embroidered blankets) from new supplier this year – Gear’n Up – as old supplier American Stitch Factory went out of business.  Recommend using Gear’n Up in future years since we paid a $125 one-time setup fee (causing $63 budget variance).
· Tracked player dues payments; still $870 (six players) outstanding.
Plans between now and being done forever
· Run a successful banquet, including honoring Adam

· Publish statistical records on website
· Write the operations guide document

· Transition the booster club to new board after the banquet
Major booster club goals for this season:
· No fire drills!

· Online stores / registrations payment options set up correctly before go-live
· Recognition Committee to handle posters for Spirit Week

· Banquet date well-chosen in advance; streamline invitation & RSVP process

· Special recognition for Adam Everett, on his retirement as head coach

· Smooth transition to next generation of booster club leadership

· Succession planning

· Operations guide document

· Upload important document softcopies to PBUSA briefcase

· Agreement with Adam and Chad on usage of general fund money

Major projects for the year:

· Asset inventory and donation of assets to the school
· Development of an Operations Guide document
· Finish website work:

· Program history

· Statistical records

· Normalization of records and email addresses
